Mr. Jack Kogan

President of American Amateur Sambo Federation

Dear Jack:

I want to thank you very much for your kind hospitality which allowed me to experience firsthand the exciting US Open and Pan American Championships held in Rahway, NJ earlier this month.

The quality of the competition, the intensity and skill of the participants and the hard work of your organizing committee are commendable. In effect, the progress of sport in our country is difficult to explain to other countries because ours depends primarily in the effort, hard work, and financial commitment of volunteers such as yourself. Without people like you sport in the USA would not progress and expand as it has.

I look forward to an ongoing collaboration with you and your team as you continues to work for the development of Sambo in the USA and in the Pan American region. I fully expect to see more countries participating at next year's US Open as well as at the Pan American Championships.

Thanks for a unique experience.

Sincerely,

Alfredo La Mont

Beach Games International, Inc.